
 

 

 

28.03.25 

Upcoming Dates:  

Tuesday 1st Apr- Easter Service 9.30am at St Peters 
Church.   
Tuesday 1st April- Parents Conversations 

3:10 - 6 pm. 
Wednesday 2nd April- Reception & Yr6 Children- Heights & 
Weights AM. 

Wednesday 2nd Apr- Reception Children- Vision 

Screening. 

Wednesday 2nd Apr- Little Gems Class Assembly. 
Friday 4th April- Last Day of Term - School finishes at 
1.30pm. No ASC 
Monday 7th Apr- Friday 19th April- Half Term.  
Monday 21 Apr- Bank Holiday.  
Tuesday 22nd Apr- School Starts 8.30am.  

Wednesday 21st May- Mayday May Fair 1.30pm. 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
Thank you for attending in such high numbers at 
yesterday's parent's conversations, the teachers always 
enjoy talking to you about your child's learning. Thank 
you to FOWS for organising the Spring Disco, it was 
very well attended and everyone had lots of fun dancing 
to our resident DJ Dominic, he always plays back-to-
back bangers.  We really do appreciate your 
attendance at our school events, it’s a sign of what a 
strong and cohesive community we are. We hope to 
see you at our Easter service on Tuesday 1st April.  
 
The Mighty Orchestra 
On Monday evening members of our Music ensemble 
performed with nine other primary schools and the 
Thames Valley Youth Orchestra at Oxford Town Hall. 
The children have been practising at school for months 
and hearing them perform with a full orchestra was a 
truly inspiring experience. Thank you to Ms Le Breton 
for taking the children and ensuring they could perform 
so expertly. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Lyras VERY VERY BIG and Wonderful Giraffe 
 

  
 
 

 

Our Vision:   Our children become the rocks upon which a better world can be built. We explore the values 

of perseverance, compassion and courage to open up horizons of hope and aspiration.  

www.wootton-school.co.uk  

 

http://www.wootton-school.co.uk/


 

Ninas Fantastic Poster  
 

 
 
Help with marketing 
Do any of you have marketing experience? Would you 
like to help to promote our school and boost pupil 
numbers? If it’s a yes please contact the office as we 
need your help! 
 
 
Little Gems Class Assembly 
Little Gems Class Assembly is on Wednesday 2nd April 
at 9:30. We hope as many parents as possible from 
Little Gems will be able to attend and celebrate what 
your children have been learning this term. It will also 
give us the opportunity to say our farewells to Ms 
Klepac. 
 
 
Heights and Weights/Vision Screening 
Unfortunately the school Nurse team could not make it 
on Tuesday for Heights and Weights for the Reception 
and YR6 children or the Vision screening for Reception 
children. This will now be happening on Wednesday 2nd 
April.  
 
School Easter Service 
Please do come and join us at the church on Tuesday 
1st March for our annual Easter Service. The children 
have been practising their singing and it sounds 
fantastic! St Peter's Church will be open from 8.30 am 
and will be serving refreshments prior to the service at 
9.30 am. Do come in for a drink and a chat as you wait 
for the service.  
Many thanks. 
 
 
 

 
Glyn Rowlands, Music teacher, currently has some 
availability for new students wanting to have weekly 
piano or guitar lessons during the school day at 
Wootton St Peters. He also has some after school 
availability for piano, guitar or drum lessons locally. 
If you would like to find out more please get in touch 
with Glyn at grcourses@hotmail.co.uk. 
 

 

SEND newsletter 
Parents and carers can access valuable resources, 

upcoming events, and key updates on support services 

by signing up to the newsletter .  
 
 
 
 
 
The School Shield  
 
 
Little Gems –  Maxwell for always being helpful at tidy up 

times and for being a good friend. Fantastic Maxwell 😊 

 
Opal – Olivia for her poster about why it is important to wash 

your hands. Well done Olivia 😊 

 
Jade –  Joey for making an excellent clay model of a figure 

found within our class book. Fantastic Joey 😊 

 
Moonstone –  Jarius for his excellent reading 

comprehension and sewing. Well done Jarius 😊 

 
 
 
This weeks Maths Master  
 
Little Gems- Archie for his 
excellent doubling work.  
 

Opal – Jackson for his great measuring work this week. 

 
Jade – Gracie for her amazing Maths and answering tricky 

questions.  

 
Moonstone –Oscar for doing great maths work calculating  
volume.  
 
Well done to all our wonderful mathematicians this week  
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This Week’s ask me about?? 

 
Little Gems – Doubling in Maths.  
 
Opal –- Our tennis lesson. 
 
Jade – tributaries. 
 

Moonstone – Hats and Gloves. 

 
Attendance This Week 

 
Little Gems – 97.37% 
 
Opal –- 98.74% 
 
Jade – 96.76% 
 
Moonstone – 93.65% 
 
 

From The FOWS  

Easter Teashop & Uniform Giveaway….TODAY!! @ 
3pm in the School Hall 

Come and join us for some tasty treats and fun Easter 
games. 

· Grab a tasty cake (50p/£1) 

· Play Guess the Number of Bunny Tails, Chicks and 
Easter Eggs in the jar (50p) – closest winner wins the 
whole jar (of marshmallows) 

· Play Poke the Bunny’s Tail (50p). Every go wins a 
tasty treat and the chance to win a large Easter Egg 

· Update your child’s wardrobe with FREE pre-loved 
school uniform – perfect for the summer term. 

 
 
 

Spring Disco 

Thank you to all the children (and adults) who attended 
the Spring Disco on Friday and those of you who 
donated cakes and volunteered on the night. A special 
thanks to Dominik for DJ-ing and Nena for her fabulous 
face painting. We hope all the children had a really fun 
time. 

We made £300 from the event - which is incredible!  

The money raised will pay for the Summer term class 
grants, whereby we give each of the 4 classes some 
funds to buy items that will enrich the curriculum and 
allows teachers to run activities with the children that 
they otherwise wouldn't be able to do, so thank you so 
much for your continued support. 

Volunteers 

Events can only happen with the help of volunteers. We 
urgently need volunteers if FOWS are able to continue 
putting on events. It would be a real shame if FOWS 
was to disappear. If you’d like to help on a one-off or 
ongoing basis please do drop us a line: 
friends.wootton.school@gmail.com. The more help we 
have the more we can do! 

School Bank Details  
Please see the Bank details below to make direct credit 
payments for your child/ren. School dinners, school 
trips, Before and after school club etc can all be paid 
this way.  
 
Bank- Lloyds TSB 
Account No- 19341368 
Sort code- 30.80.12 
Reference- Childs Name Lunch Or Childs Name Care 
or Childs Name Trip. 
Separate Payments should be set up for each child 
and service i.e. Lunch, Care or Trip.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


